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Pricing Advisory 

 
 

Cancellation of Peak Season Surcharge 
 
Reference Pacer Stacktrain Stack Facts Electronic Bulletin No. 213 
dated June 28, 2001 announcing our Peak Season Surcharge effective 
Monday August 6th, 2001 with an expiration to be determined at a later 
date. 
 
This communication is to advise that the Pacer Stacktrain Peak Season 
Surcharge in effect since August 6th, 2001 will be canceled effective 
December 10, 2001. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this communication please contact 
your local Pacer Stacktrain Business Development Representative or 
Pricing Manager. 
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